
QUESTION NUMBER CM6 
 
 

WOKINGHAM BOROUGH COUNCIL 
MEMBER QUESTION TIME 

COUNCIL MEETING 
 

ON 18 JANUARY 2024 
 
Councillor Andrew Gray has asked the Deputy Leader and Executive Member for 
Children’s Services the following question relating to agenda item 106.4: 
 
Question 
 
Earlier in the year it was confirmed that the leaving care allowance was being 
increased from £2,000 to £3,000. Can the executive member clarify how care 
leavers receive the £3,000 they are entitled to? 
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